


Happy Wednesday Pickleball Club Members,


A moment of thanks to all our members who came out, or shall 
we say came “IN” on Monday night, for “Dinko de Mayo”. 


Based on all the positive club feedback, the evening was a huge 
success. This just proves, no matter what, our members know 
how to have fun, even when the “Dinko” is taken out of the 
“Cinco”.


Monday’s fun would not have been possible if not for the 
collaborative work of Eva Nyman, and the amazing social 
committee: Stacey Chusid, Cindy Drum, Risa Jarvis, Gita Master, 
Sharon Mineroff, Meg Pribyl, Lori Ragovin, Patty Smith, Wendy 
Strauss, and Sherry Vitanza. The Pickleball board is so thankful 
for their creativity, time, and hard work. We are beyond grateful 
for your contributions in making our club thrive. My personal 
apology for missing this event, “Grandma Duties” called, and that 
is a full 100% membership required. 


One more thing, besides this MORE than well deserved thank 
you. The board wanted our members to be updated regarding 
Pickleball Club Concerns and Questions posed to the Regency 
HOA Board. To avoid behind the scenes chatter-here is the 
official responses to recent requests.




1. Fence Topper for Safety-will be installed

2. Padding for Net Posts-the two identified will be padded 

providing additional protection.

3. Court Maintenance- Management will coordinate with 

maintenance and the landscaper to ensure debris is regularly 
cleared from the courts.


4. Squeegees and rollers will be placed at the courts for player 
convenience.


5. An additional gate has been denied at this time. An additional 
gate would require a walkway, fencing, as well as a township 
site plan alteration, thus making it unfeasible at this time. 

My thanks to Gary Ramella for joining me, as we sat at in on the 
Thursday HOA session. We appreciate the ability to have our 
voices heard. We believe one issue at a time-small steps to 
progress.


As always my thanks,

Come Pickle with US,

Lisa Citron



